3779 Crossings Crest
Birmingham, AL 35242

November 21, 2012

Mr. Bart McCorquodale
President

McCorquodale Transfer, Inc.
381 Summit Boulevard
Birmingham, Alabama 35243

Dear Bart:

We would like to thank you for the excellent moving services your company has
provided us this year. In addition to handling our major move, we have utilized your
special two-man minor moving services as well. The excellent service began when
Seneca Reid did a great job of giving us our estimate, and things just got better from
there. Adam Crawford was the team leader on our major move, and Chris DePiano
coordinated the various special two-man moving services we needed. Both, along with
the well qualified team of movers, did a terrific job for us. They were punctual, focused,
organized, friendly, energetic, efficient and careful. They were always ready, willing and
able to help us in any way they ecould. As a result, instead of potentially stressful
experiences, our moves went very smoothly. With your leadership and the outstanding
team you have assembled, there is no doubt that McCorquodale Transfer, Inc. will
continue to be successful. We will continue to recommend your company to anyone
who needs such services. Thanks again for all you have done for us, and we wish you
and your team the very best in the future. Take care and enjoy the upcoming holidays.

Sincerely,
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